From: Policy, Planning <Planning.Policy@southernwater.co.uk>

Sent: 23 November 2021 13:20
To: Neighbourhood Planning
Subject: FW: Southbourne NPR - Examiner's Consultation

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Southbourne NPR Examiner’s Consultation. | confirm we have
reviewed the proposed amendments and do not have any comments to make in relation to these.

We look forward to being kept informed of the Plan’s progress.

Yours faithfully,

Charlotte Mayall
Strategic Planning Lead

from
Southern Water

————
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M. 07908 255007
southernwater.co.uk

From: Valerie Dobson <vdobson@chichester.gov.uk> On Behalf Of Neighbourhood Planning
Sent: 12 November 2021 11:48
Subject: Southbourne NPR - Examiner's Consultation

Dear Consultee,

The Examination into the Southbourne Parish Neighbourhood Plan Review 2019-2037 is underway and the
Examiner has requested a period of consultation on the following amendments only to the submitted plan.

The amendments relate to the incorporation of Policies 2, 3 and 8 and their supporting text from the earlier
‘made’ neighbourhood plan, previously contained in Appendix A of the submitted plan, into the main body
of the submitted plan.

The focussed consultation is on the following amendments to the submission version of the plan as set out
below:

1. Delete Appendix A in its entirety and renumber Appendix B to G as Appendix A to F

2. Update Policies 2, 3 and 8 and supporting text of the Southbourne Neighbourhood Plan 2014 — 2029
and renumber as Policies SB23, 24 and 25

3. Insert the updated policies SB23, 24 and 25 and supporting text into page 73 of the submission
version of Southbourne Parish Neighbourhood Plan Review 2019 — 2037 and update policies maps
accordingly.



The PC document, SBPCO001, setting out these changes in full detail is available on the CDC
neighbourhood planning website page below under the entry for Southbourne.

Neighbourhood Planning: Chichester District Council

Anyone wishing to submit representations on the document should do so by emailing
neighbourhoodplanning@chichester.gov.uk or by writing to Neighbourhood Planning, Chichester District
Council, East Pallant House, 1 East Pallant, Chichester PO19 1TY by Monday 6 December 2021.

All comments will be publicly available and identifiable by name and (where applicable) organisation.
Please note that any other personal information will be processed by Chichester District Council in line with
the principles and rights set out in the General Data Protection Regulation 2016 (GDPR) and the Data
Protection Act 2018, which cover such things as why and for how long we use, keep and look after your
personal data.
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LEGAL DISCLAIMER

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or
entity to whom they are addressed. However, any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do
not necessarily represent those of Chichester District Council.

If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the e-mail to the intended recipient, be
advised that you have received this e-mail in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying

of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.

Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be monitored or recorded to
secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.

If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the Chichester District Council administrator.
E-mail or phone 44 (0) 1243 785166

contact@chichester.gov.uk

Click here to report this email as spam.

This e-mail is intended solely for the person or organisation to which it is addressed. It may contain privileged and
confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, you are prohibited from copying, disclosing or
distributing this e-mail or its contents (as it may be unlawful for you to do so) or taking any action in reliance on it. If
you receive this e-mail by mistake, please delete it then advise the sender immediately. Without prejudice to the

2



above prohibition on unauthorised copying and disclosure of this e-mail or its contents, it is your responsibility to
ensure that any onward transmission, opening or use of this message and any attachments will not adversely affect
your or the onward recipients' systems or data. Please carry out such virus and other such checks as you consider
appropriate. An e-mail reply to this address may be subject to monitoring for operational reasons or lawful business
practices. This e-mail is issued by Southern Water Services Limited, company number 2366670, registered in England
and having its registered office at Southern House, Yeoman Road, Worthing, BN13 3NX, England. In sending this e-
mail the sender cannot be deemed to have specified authority and the contents of the e-mail will have no
contractual effect unless (in either case) it is otherwise agreed between Southern Water Services Limited and the
recipient.

This message has been scanned for malware by Websense. www.websense.com




